New Year’s Day 2024

We had a very good attendance at The Round Oak on New Year’s Day with many coming on
bikes, including a few folk that we don’t often see, and about 20 went in for lunch.

Above: Derek Reed’s 1952 BSA Bantam, he’s the third owner and has had it 42 years, and
Neil Allman’s 1920 6HP AJS, which was last seen winning a cup at Ride a Bike Night, below:
Jonathan Jinks’” 1939 BSA M20.




